
 
 
 
 
The Board of Directors is closely monitoring reported Covid cases in the Del Webb Orlando 
community.  Thank you to those homeowners who have voluntarily provided their Covid 
status updates to the Property Manager. We encourage anyone who has tested positive for 
Covid-19 and has been in close contact with others in Del Webb to let both our Property 
Manager and individuals they have been in close contact with know 

 
 

Persons using Del Webb Orlando Amenities do so at their own risk. 
 

Participation and usage of all facilities and equipment by residents and their guests 
shall be each individual’s personal voluntary decision and shall be at one’s own risk. 

 
The CDC recommends: If you are not fully vaccinated you should wear a mask 

indoors. 
 

The CDC recommends: If you are fully vaccinated, to maximize protection from the 
Delta variant and possibly spreading it to others, wear a mask indoors if you are in a 

high transmission area. 
 

If you are experiencing Covid symptoms, do not use the indoor or outdoor 
amenities; contact your medical professional and self-quarantine. 

 
 
The Board of Directors strongly urges all members of our community to: 

• Wear a mask in the Montecito Clubhouse. 
• Maintain social distance of six (6) feet when interacting with others. 
• Wash your hands regularly.  We have placed additional sanitizer spray bottles and 

towels throughout the Clubhouse. 
• Consider refraining from group self-serving food events 

 
Children are not permitted in the Montecito Clubhouse at this time. 
 
 
If you feel that you may have been in close contact with others who may have tested 
positive for Covid and you now have symptoms such as fever, muscle ache, cough or a 
headache we recommend that you contact your medical professional, self-quarantine and 
consider being tested for Covid-19. 
 
The Board of Directors and Property Manager are closely monitoring the Covid 
situation in our community and may further restrict activities or modify Covid 
related guidelines. 
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